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Date: 8/26/2024 

To: County Board of Supervisors 
Cc: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Chris Sneddon, Director 

 

Subject: Request for Withdrawal – State of California 2023-2024 Exchange and State Match Program, 
Agreement for the Exchange of Federal Highway Dollars 

 

 

The Public Works Department requests to withdraw of Administrative Item #18 scheduled for August 
27, 2024, for the Board of Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara to approve, ratify, and authorize 
the Chair to execute the attached agreement with the State of California, Department of 
Transportation, for the exchange of Federal Highway dollars for Non-Federal State Highway Account 
dollars, for Fiscal Year 2023-2024 apportionments in the amount of $558,114, in order to reconcile 
appropriations with SBCAG. This item will come to the Board at a future date.  
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